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To whom it may concern 
I wish to strongly object to the proposed development of Brooklands Farm. 
Whitstable does not have the infrastructure to support yet another development on this scale. The road in and out 
of Whitstable is already overloaded with vehicles particularly in the summer and with all the developments already 
being built along the Thanet way it will become impossible to get in and out easily and pollution will increase 
enormously! Where are the new schools, doctors surgeries and water supplies going to come from? The impact on 
the environment will be huge, building on one of the very few green patches still available for wildlife. Without 
these green spaces the air quality will deteriorate and the lack of green fields will increase the possibility of flooding 
as more concrete means less room for rain to escape. 
I cannot believe that such a proposal could be taken seriously and hope that my objection will be taken seriously. 
Do not let this go ahead! 
Sincerely 
Fiona Gallen.  
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